
 
 
 

Medication Prescription and Refill Policy For 
Luis A. Mignucci, M.D.  

Omar Colon, M.D. 
 

As a reminder to our patients, this is a surgical practice.  It is not our 
practice to provide pain management medications to patients who have 
not undergone a surgical procedure performed by this office.  Pain 
medications will be prescribed in the immediate post-operative period 
only.  Use of pain medications beyond the immediate post-operative 
period will need to be managed by a pain management specialist. 
 
Refill requests for medications prescribed by our office will be 
accepted only from your pharmacy during our regular business hours 
which are Monday thru Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. If you need a 
refill on your medication, you must call the refill request into the 
pharmacy at which it was originally filled.  Do not call the office 
directly as this will only delay the process.  If your request is 
received after 2:00 pm Monday-Thursday, or after 12:00 pm on 
Friday, it will be processed the next business day. Absolutely no 
refills will be authorized on Saturday or Sunday. 
 
I have read and understand the above policy. 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Patient Name (Printed) 
 
 
 
 
________________________________         ________________ 
Patient Signature      Date 
2/9/12/tb      


